


upcoming year will be the development of the Strategic Plan. Dr. Stephenson also thanked the 
members of Faculty Senate for their leadership. He explained that, together with the Chief 
Strategy Officer, their focus is on the development of the 



currently under revision, and the aim is to determine the needs, current gaps, and what needs to 
be prioritized in the upcoming years.  
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The Chair of Faculty Senate provided an overview of the existing four Faculty Senate 


